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Dear Malgorzata Przygorska-Skowron, 

 

As ESVD Venue Finder and Congress Coordinator I was pleased to organize an ESVD-ECVD congress in 

ICE Krakow from September 24
th

 to 26
Th

 2015. We encountered a huge success due to the wonderful 

UNESCO recognized city of Krakow and it’s special venues (ICE, Salt mines…).  

 

We appreciated your valuable support in the process of site inspections and presentation of the 

different possibilities offered by Krakow for the organization of a big congress (> 800 delegates).  

 

Your estimated support includes, among others:  

• Visit of the different locations for social events 

• Visit of the ICE congress center 

• Local entertainment contacts (performance of Cracovia Danza Court Ballet ) for the Opening 

Ceremony  

• Suggestions for transportation to the social events 

• Information concerning Krakow for the participants 

 

The collaboration between your Convention Bureau, the municipality of Krakow and ESVD was really 

appreciated. We will recommend Krakow as a very interesting destination for other congress 

organizers.   

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Luc Beco  

ESVD Venue Finder and Congress Coordinator 

  

 


